
Kaybob Area Incident Update: December 2, 2016 

Actions taken between November 25, 2016 and December 1, 2016 to remediate the spill 
included:

 Sampling and Monitoring:
o Continued water sampling activities and field screening from selected areas

 Recovery and Waste Management:
o Fluid continues to be recovered, screened and pumped into onsite tanks, then 

transported for disposal at an approved waste facility
o Conducted ongoing inspection and maintenance of existing booms
o Continued with remediation of the release area

 Wildlife Monitoring:
o Continued daily monitoring for wildlife sightings
o Checked and maintained wildlife deterrents

 Water Control and Containment:
o Inspected aqua dams to ensure effectiveness.  All aqua dams are operational and 

are diverting freshwater from the release area
o Inspected and maintained all booms

 Other:
o We are working closely with the Alberta Energy Regulator and are in ongoing 

communication with them. We will continue to do so as we proceed with our 
investigation of the incident and as we conduct a thorough clean-up and remediation 
of the site

Subject to weather conditions, actions planned for the week beginning December 2, 2016
include:

 Continue analytical updates from delineation and monitoring points (water samples)
 Monitor and maintain trenches, recover fluids and haul to disposal site
 Continue to flush area with fresh water 
 Conduct water sampling and field screening from selected areas
 Inspect and maintain the booms
 Continue to monitor for wildlife activity and maintain wildlife deterrents
 Continue with remediation of the release area




